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Heller Announces Funds for Ely Shoshone Housing
(Washington, DC) – Today, U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) announced the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development made $276,374 available to the Ely Shoshone Tribe for affordable housing activities.

“Having access to affordable housing is important to every community. I am pleased the Administration made these funds available to the Ely Shoshone Tribe,” said Heller.

HUD’s Indian Housing Block Grants are made available to build affordable housing and community improvement. 
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